
 

  

 

 

These are the drawstring bags decorated 
by you at our last meeting. These will be 

given to The Children’s Hospital 

 

 
In May we gave the following to Sheffield Children’s Hospital, Baby Basics and The Besom 

 

Sewing:   10 quilts; 4 children’s bags;  31 drawstring bags; 5 Moses basket sheets;  

                 3 taggies; 4 wipes 

Knitting: 14 cardies; 8 blankets;  10 hats and 10 knitted toys 
 

 

 

Happy 15
th

 Birthday Baby Basics.    

 

Celebrations were held at Tapton Hall with their patron the 

Rev.Canon Kate Bottley presiding over a fundraising auction 

raising money for this well deserved charity.  It was a fun 

evening with lots of posh frocks!   

  

Baby Basics completed 245 referrals – supporting 339 children during May.  All of this was 
done by repurposing donations of equipment, clothing etc., and Baby Basics would like to 

thank you all for your gifts of quilts, blankets, cardies, mitts etc and let you know that each 
of the families were grateful for your generosity. 

Kate Bottley was amazed at the amount of support you have all given to Baby Basics with 
your knitting and sewing since ‘Made with Love’ started 18 months ago. 

So keep on knitting and sewing cardies, hats, blankets, quilts, bags etc – 
they will always be needed. 

 

Meeting Dates for 2024:                                      Tuesdays 2-4 pm   -           
 
     23rd July:    27th August:    24th September:    22nd October:    26th November:  

 

  
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

Made 

with love 
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